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To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Council,

I have only just found out within the last week that there is a large waste transfer is to be developed in the
Lidcombe area.

| am writing to voice my strong opposition to this development.

| have lived in the Lidcombe area for nearly 40 years now. | have seem all the changes over this time.

Lidcombe is a very small residential and over the last 10 years or so, it has become very densely populated with all
the high rise units.

The streets are already so congested with just local residents traffics and will not be able support the increase heavy
vehicle traffic.

A waste transfer within a highly populated area is not appropriate.

There is already a wastes recycle 10minutes away in Yagoona which is in an industrial area.

| hope Cumberland Council will take the appropriate action and support the local residents and businesses and not
approve this request.
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